
Comments for Licensing Application 21/00294/LAPRE

 

Application Summary

Application Number: 21/00294/LAPRE

Address: Land North West Of Blackdown House Fernden Lane Lurgashall West Sussex

Proposal: New Premises Licence

Case Officer: Helena Giudici

 

Customer Details

Name: Mr Colin Brown

Address: Tumblewood, Fernden Lane, Fernhurst Haslemere, West Sussex GU27 3LA

 

Comment Details

Commenter Type: Member of Public

Stance: Customer objects to the Licensing Application

Comment Reasons:

Comment:08/04/2021 2:38 PM Dear Licensing

 

Many parts of Fernden Lane are not safe to drive or walk at any time, even taking great care as

most residents do, there is a bad accident waiting to happen. The condition and size restrictions of

the lane are not suitable for commercial vehicles of which there has been a huge increase in the

past few years.

 

I do appreciate this is a Licensing application but if granted it will surely add considerably more

commercial traffic which the lane could not withstand. Your colleagues in Planning and Highways

are very aware of the stress and fears of residents.

 

I do not feel the Licence will benefit residents and in my opinion this position for a Retail Licence

11am to 11pm is not suitable.


